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January 18, 2013 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
It is with both pleasure and regret that I recommend Nathalia Lemotte to you. 
 
Nathalia was employed by éPICS in the capacity of Lead Animator from August 2012 to January 2013 
on a feature film project “Savva”. During this time Nathalia played a key role in the production. Not 
only did she produce more finished animation than any other member of our team, she managed to do 
this whilst guiding and assisting other animators in her role as lead animator. On numerous occasions 
she was called upon to finish difficult shots started by other animators, and did so with ease. 
 
Nathalia was recognized by the other animators in our team as having exceptional ability, and earned 
the respect of everyone she worked with. Within the context of a challenging approval process, 
Nathalia could always be relied upon to deliver work to the Director's satisfaction within a limited time 
frame. 
 
To say that Nathalia will be missed on this project is somewhat of an understatement. She leaves 
behind a role that will be very difficult to fill. 
 
I could not recommend Nathalia highly enough, and I wish her much success in the future. 
 
	
  
	
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Donald Baldie  
Production Manager 
éPICS Fx Studio 
 


